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 Alexandria Place Culvert Replacement Project 

Culvert Replacement at Alexandria Place and Five Mile Slough Begins May 31 

 

STOCKTON, Calif. – The City of Stockton is working to replace the pipe, or culvert, within Five 

Mile Slough that passes water under the roadway at Alexandria Place. The Alexandria Culvert 

Replacement Project will begin on Tuesday, May 31, 2022, and has an anticipated completion 

date of October 1, 2022. The existing culvert, which is corrugated metal, has failed and will be 

replaced with a concrete box culvert. The project will also include the installation of erosion 

control measures at the Five Mile Slough stormwater pump station. 

 During construction, Alexandria Place will be closed near the construction site at Five 

Mile Slough, which is near Lincoln Road.  

• Vehicles traveling southbound on Alexandria Place (from north of Lincoln Road) will 

detour at Meadow Avenue.  

• Vehicles traveling northbound on Alexandria Place (from south of Lincoln Road) will 

detour by turning right onto Lincoln Road.  

 Common destinations in the area that will be impacted during peak traffic hours include 

Lincoln High School, Sierra Middle School, Swenson Golf Course, and Swenson Park. This 

route is also typically used for destinations on both Hammer Lane and Benjamin Holt Drive. 
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 Pershing Avenue is currently closed to southbound traffic at Hammer Lane for a San 

Joaquin County construction project. The intersection of Pershing and Meadow will be open, 

allowing southbound traffic on Pershing from Meadow by May 31, 2022.  

 When traveling in the project area, please reduce speed and drive carefully. Watch for 

pedestrians and plan extra time and routes to destinations, accordingly. Please use major 

streets, such as Benjamin Holt Drive, Hammer Lane, and Pacific Avenue to avoid detours. 

 For more information about this project, visit www.stocktonca.gov/AlexandriaCulvert or 

contact Connie Cochran, Community Relations Officer, at connie.cochran@stocktonca.gov or 

(209) 937-8827. 

### 

All news releases can be found on the City of Stockton website at www.stocktonca.gov/news. 

Please follow us at: www.facebook.com/CityofStockton   www.twitter.com/StocktonUpdates 

www.YouTube.com/StocktonUpdates 

# 

http://www.stocktonca.gov/AlexandriaCulvert
mailto:connie.cochran@stocktonca.gov
http://www.stocktonca.gov/news
http://www.facebook.com/CityofStockton
http://www.twitter.com/StocktonUpdates
http://www.youtube.com/StocktonUpdates

